
SS Peter & 
Paul’s Catholic 
Primary School 

Newsletter 
Issue 4 

December  
2017 

Dear families  

Welcome to issue 4 of the school newsletter. As we approach 
the end of the first term, there is much to be thankful for; it has 
been an enjoyable and busy term. The children are now 
enjoying the benefits of our new Learning Resource Centre; 
please remember to pay the building fund payment by the end 
of the term, which will help with future building projects.  We 
still have a glitch on Scopay, therefore you can send the 
payment in a sealed envelope to the school office.   

Christmas dinner will be served to the children on Thursday 
14th December; the children may wear a Christmas jumper, 
over their uniform or any Christmas accessory, hat, reindeer 
ears etc. Donations of £1.00 will be collected for Save the 
Children and school funds.  Well done to the School Council ;last 
week they  raised over £200 and bought gifts to donate to the 
Salvation Army.  

I look forward to seeing you all at the many events over the 
coming weeks, especially the highlight of the year the Carol 
Concert on Wednesday 13th December at 6.30pm . We expect 
all KS2 children attend.  

I wish you all a peaceful and joyous Christmas. 

God Bless. 

 

May this Christmas be full of peace within your 
heart. May you be reminded of new birth, and of 
redeeming love. May you dwell within each 
moment and savour all you have. Amen 

Dates for your  

diary 

Tues 5th Dec 

N (AM) Nativity at 

10:30am 

N (PM) Nativity at  

2:30pm 

 

Wed 6th Dec 

KS1 Nativity at 

2.00pm 
 

Tues 12 Dec        

Reception Nativity 

2.00pm 

 

Wed 13 Dec KS2 Carol 

Concert 6.30pm 
 

Thurs 14 Dec Christ-
mas Dinner 

 

Nursery                

Last Day Tue 19th 

Dec 

Class                         
Assemblies 

Refreshments served 

in the hall at 8.50am 

Thurs 11  Jan 2B 

Thurs 18 Jan 1W 

Thurs 25 Jan RB 

Thurs 1 Feb 2P 

Thurs 8 Feb 1V 

Break up Wednesday 20th December at 

1.30pm 

Spring Term starts Wednesday   

3rd January 2017 
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Young OPA’s of the Parish 

invitation to : 

Mince Pies and Carols on 

Monday 18th December 

1.30pm at SSPP School.  

If you know someone who 

would like to attend, 

please phone the school 

office on 0208-4781267 to 

add their name to the list.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

Well done to 2B for the best attendance in November 

 

PANTO 

Unfortunately, we are unable to book the Christmas Panto 

this year; the cost was heavily subsidised by the school in 

previous years. However, the children will be treated to the 

highly acclaimed Staff Panto during world Book Week. 

NAM  89.4% NPM 88% RB  98% 

RS  98% 1V  98% 1W  96% 

2B 99.38% 2P  98% 3B  99% 

3S  98% 4D  97% 4M  97% 

5C  97% 5W  98% 6B  97% 

6R 97%  Punctuality: Best 1V .  

Only one late. 
 Needs to improve: 5C 

with 29 lates. 

 

Shoe Box Appeal  

Police officers from  Mayfield Safer Neighbourhood Team, 
will be collecting the many  filled shoe boxes, generously 
brought in by the children. Thank you once again for your 

generosity.  

 

The school council raised 
£240.37 from the movie afternoon, for the Sal-
vation Army Christmas appeal. Members of the 
school council went to Ilford town and bought 
presents using the money for the charity.  

The children thought very carefully about what 

to buy and how to make the most of the money 

raised. They bought stationary, toiletries, 

books, games and puzzles for children aged 0-

16! We then took the shopping straight to the 

Salvation army who were very grateful for all 

the donations.  

School Council 

Members of the School 
Council visited Anchor 
House in Canning 
Town to distribute our 
Harvest Festival dona-
tions.  During their 
visit, they met resi-
dents and questioned 
them to find out more 
about the charity and 
the work it does to 
support homeless peo-
ple. 
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